September 10, 2017

Mayor Nenshi and Council

The Mount Pleasant Community Association (MPCA) is aware of the Notice of Motion on Community Planning in North Central Green Line Communities submitted by Councillors Farrell and Carra and is writing in support of this motion.

MPCA supports this work as it will lead to a revised and updated Area Redevelopment Plan and better redevelopment of our community in light of the Green Line LRT and the Main Streets Initiative.

Chris Best

Mount Pleasant Community Association Board Director Planning, Transportation and Land Use (PTLU) Committee Chair